
 

 

 
 

 

June 14, 2022 

 

Dear Business Owner: 
 

A One-Room Schoolhouse, a homeschool support organization, is hosting a 
summer fundraising gala at Shady Elms Farm in Hickory, PA on July 14, 2022. The 
schoolhouse is headquartered at Hickory’s Camp Agape and has additional 
campuses in the North Hills and Washington. Homeschooling students meet with 
peers and professional teachers three days per week, and parents provide in-
home instruction for the remaining days. As demand for this type of program 
continues to increase, we need additional funding to accommodate the many 
families who are making the switch to homeschooling.  
 

We hope to partner with businesses in two ways: 1) increasing your brand 
exposure at the event in exchange for a donated business item or gift certificate 
to use at our auction on July 14 and/or 2) providing company recognition and an 
entertaining evening for you and your guests at Shady Elms Farm through table 
sponsorship. The cost to sponsor a table is $500 for 4 seats or $1,000 for 8 seats.   
 

Our dedicated parents have been working tirelessly to put together this event and 
raise the funds necessary to make next school year a success. Your support would 
mean so much to our families.  
 

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact me at 801-830-6057; 
I would be happy to answer any questions you may have.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Genevieve Peterson  
Educational Director/President  
A One-Room Schoolhouse 

Tax ID #83-3468898 


